
OFFICE OF NANCY REAGAN 

July 22, 2005 

Dear Bob, 

It's hard to believe another year has passed and it's 
once again time to wish you a Happy Birthday! 

I hope that this year's celebration is filled with great 
joy and the warm presence of those who are dear to 
you. I wish you good health and much happiness in 
the year to come. 

Fondly, 

{lauc.'t 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
700 New Hampshire Avenue, NW 
Apartment 112 
Washington, DC 20037 
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